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 Electrical Lineworker Technology (ELW) 

 
 

For information regarding the admission process for this program, general information about the 
program or a tour of the campus, contact: 

 

Teresa Smith - Enrollment   Carl Urquhart - Department Chair  
E-mail: tsmith@kvcc.me.edu    E-mail: curquhart@kvcc.me.edu 
Phone: 453-5155    Phone: 453-5109 

Admission Requirements Important Information 
 

 
 
 
 
Multiple Measures 

 

To have the most holistic understanding of a 
student’s college-readiness, multiple measures are 
used when it comes to course placement. Multiple 
measures include, but are not limited to, high school 
coursework, college coursework, testing assessments 
such as the Accuplacer, SAT, GED and HiSET scores, 
military training, life experience, as well as personal 
interviews. 
 

 

 
CDL Permit – Class B  
 

• To be accepted into the program, applicants 
MUST provide documentation of their CDL 
permit. Students are strongly encouraged to 
complete the license prior to graduation for 
employment purposes. 

 

 
Driving Record  

• Applicants must demonstrate they have a 
clean driving record. 

 

 
ELW Program Orientation  
Upon successful completion of the above entrance requirements, you will receive an 
acceptance letter. You are then required to attend an accepted student event scheduled in 
June. You will be notified of the date by the ELW Department Chair. Failure to attend this 
required accepted student event will jeopardize your admission status.  
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